
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID PROPOSALS FOR RESIDENTIAL AND  

COMMERCIAL SOLID WASTE COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL SERVICES 
FOR THE 

CITY OF NASHVILLE, GA 
 

Sealed bid proposals will be received by the City of Nashville, Georgia at the Nashville City Hall 
located at 405 West Washington Avenue, Nashville, GA 31639 until 2:00 p.m. (EST) Wednesday, 
May 24, 2017.  Bid proposals may also be mailed to P.O. Box 495 Nashville, GA  31639.  All 
sealed bid proposals will be publicly opened and the company named that submitted the bid 
proposal will be read.  The City will not read the rates out load until the City Manager/Finance 
Director and City Clerk evaluates each bid to ensure all required information has been 
submitted.  After being evaluated, the City Manager/Finance Director and City Clerk will then 
present the results at a regularly scheduled city council meeting for the city council’s approval 
and selection. 
 
A copy of the requirements and all information needed (RFP) to submit a complete and 
responsive bid proposal will be available at the Nashville City Hall between the hours of 
8:30a.m. and 4:30p.m. Monday through Friday.  Bid proposals must be in strict compliance with 
this format or the bid proposal may be disqualified as nonresponsive.  If you would like a copy 
of the requirements e-mailed or faxed to you, please contact the Nashville City Hall at (229) 
686-5527 and ask for the City Manager/Finance Director, Mandy Luke or the City Clerk, Jackie 
Jordan. 
 
 


